
STATE OF GEORGIA 

COUNTY OF Hart 

PUBLIC NOTICE of Intent to Process Absentee Ballots for the November 5, 2024 General 

Election. 

 

 

You are hereby notified that it is the intent of the Hart County Board of Elections to begin 

processing paper absentee ballots cast during the November 5, 2024 General Election at the 

Board of Elections Office located at 182 Cade Street, Suite B, Hartwell.  Dates and times 

for processing are: 

 

DATE      TIME 

Tuesday, Oct.29, 2024   1pm-5pm 

Wednesday, Oct. 30, 2024   1pm-5pm 

Thursday, Oct. 31, 2024   1pm-5pm 

Monday, Nov. 4, 2024   1pm-5pm 

Tuesday, Nov. 5, 2024   4pm-completion 

 

Please note that no ballots will be processed outside of these times, but actual processing 

may start later, or end earlier, than advertised.  Also, be aware that duplication teams/Vote 

Review Panels will only be available on Tuesday, Oct. 29, Thursday, Oct. 31, Tuesday, Nov. 

5, 2024 for duplicating/adjudicating ballots as necessary. 

 

 

 

 

Board of Elections and Registration 

Election Superintendent 

Hart County 

 

Posted at Office of Board of Elections and Registration, Notice sent to Georgia Secretary of 

State, Posted on County website:  10/17/2024 


